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Dear Sir/Madam,

Please don’t allow Manston Airport to reopen as a cargo airport.

The proposal will destroy the upward trajectory of the town. The lives of all in Ramsgate
and surrounding areas will be disturbed. It will affect tourism and people relocating to the
town for it’s current benefits.

The extremely detailed reports that have been published have said that  the need is not
there and the effects will be detrimental to all who live in the area. Please listen to the
people and not the company who is thinking of profits only.

In a time when the government is at COP 26 telling the world to work harder, it would be a
crime to open a highly polluting airport business that would be so destructive.

Many Thanks,

Nick Masters
-- 
Nick
-
Nick I.D. Masters




